
StAPH, The Penny Farthing 

& Bannerbrook Resident’s Association.

Family Festive Fun 
at Bannerbrook

Santa’s Grotto & Children’s Christmas Disco
The Lantern Walk will end at the Penny Farthing, where you will find 

Santa in his grotto. A children’s disco with games will follow in the pub. 
Prior table booking is essential for those wishing to eat at the Penny 

Farthing. Hot food to takeaway will also be available to purchase.

Lantern walk with Donkeys & Carols
Join the lantern walk around Bannerbrook Park as we light up the 

estate to raise money for Coventry Open Christmas.
The fun starts at the Penny Farthing from 4pm with lantern decorating 

in the craft area located at the pub entrance. 
We will then set off at 5pm on a short walk around Bannerbrook with 

carols and real life donkeys accompanying us.

Mulled wine, hot drinks and mince pies will be served inside the pub. 
Donkey rides available!  Nativity fancy dress is encouraged!

£

Coventry Open Christmas provides shelter and food for the homeless 
over the Christmas period. There will be a collection point for 
donations of food, clothes and toiletries at the Penny Farthing.

Sunday 11th December 2016  at 4PM
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